
Personals.

Dr. Archie Beecher,of London, visited Toronto, December 2oth.

Dr. E. J. Murphy, of Metcalfe, spent his Christmas holidays
in Toronto.

Dr. A. Fisher (Tor. '02) has settled in East York in the place
of Dr. Webster.

Dr. R. A. MacArthur, of Chicago, spent his Christmas with
his relatives in Toronto.

Dr. John A. Amyot paid a visit to Baltimore and New
Orleans in the latter part of Deceinber.

Dr. Arthur A. Small's ofdice address in Chicago is 100 State
Street; house address, 575 East Division Street.

Dr. Augusta Stowe-Gallen returned to Toronto, December
12th, after a stay of soine weeks in New York.

Dr. J. D. Webster (Tor. '98) has removed from East York to
232 Shaw Street, Toronto, the residence of the late Dr. J. M.
Hart.

Dr. T. Harry Ashby (Trin. '78), after living in Engla~nd for
many years, bas returned to Canada and commenced practice
in Toronto, 133 Avenue Road.

Dr. A. A. Dame, formerly of Toronto, after practising for two
years in Thornhill, has returned to the city and resumed prac-
tice, being now located at 19 Howland Avenue.

The readers of the Practitioner (English) are likely to regret
deeply the decision of Mir. Malcolm Morris to retire from the
editorial management of that able journal, as announced in the
issue for Decem ber.

Sir William Hingston, of Montreal, delivered the chief
address at the dedication of the ner- addition to Rush Medical
College, Chicago, December 17th. The new building and its
equipinents came into existence chiefly through the generosity
of Dr. Nicholas Senn.

Dr. Win. W. Joncs (Tor.'96), after practising for three years in
Conn, Wellinigton county, went to London, England, where he
was engaged in post-graduate worc for nearly three years and
passed his primary examination for theFellowship. Ie returned
to Canada early in December, and after spending a few weeks
with bis friends will eturn to England.


